01.10.2023 - PVMS PTA Meeting

Meeting Type: PTA Board

Location: Large PBL Room & via Zoom

Meeting Minutes Taken/Submitted By: Misty Yant (Notes By Betsy Smith)

Attendees:

| | X=In Attendance | | | | | | | | | | | | | |
|-----------------------------|------------------|---|---|---|---|---|---|---|---|---|---|---|---|--|
| Role | | J | Α | S | 0 | Ν | D | J | F | М | Α | Μ | J | |
| | Name | U | U | Е | С | 0 | Е | Α | E | Α | Р | Α | U | |
| | | L | G | Р | т | v | С | Ν | В | R | R | Y | Ν | |
| President | Amanda Leamons | х | х | х | х | х | х | х | | | | | | |
| President Elect | Jill Wright | х | х | х | х | х | х | х | | | | | | |
| Former First VP Student Act | Mindy Bissett | х | х | | х | | | | | | | | | |
| First VP Student Act | Rhonda Hill | х | х | х | х | х | х | | | | | | | |
| First VP Student Act Elect | Molly Telford | | | | | | х | х | | | | | | |
| Second VP Fundraising | Becky Pittmann | х | | | х | х | | | | | | | | |
| Second VP coElect | Leigh Anderson | х | | х | х | х | | х | | | | | | |
| Second VP coElect | Betsy Smith | х | х | х | х | х | х | х | | | | | | |
| Third VP Hospitality | Gabe Steele | х | | х | х | х | х | х | | | | | | |
| Third VP Elect | Jinna Compton | | х | х | х | х | | | | | | | | |
| Treasurer | John Kimberlin | х | х | | | | | | | | | | | |
| Treasurer Elect | Kelly McGaha | х | х | х | х | | х | | | | | | | |
| Secretary | Misty Yant | х | х | х | х | х | | | | | | | | |
| Merchandise | Kimberly Molden | х | х | х | х | | х | х | | | | | | |
| Merchandise | Melissa Wood | | х | х | х | х | | х | | | | | | |
| Membership Coordinator | Stephanie Scott | | | | | | | х | | | | | | |
| Former Mbrship Coordinator | Jamie Deason | | х | х | | | | | | | | | | |
| VIPS Coordinator | Sarah Eddleman | х | х | х | х | х | х | х | | | | | | |
| PTA Council Rep | Mike Harris | х | х | | х | | | х | | | | | | |
| Communications | Cindy Kolb | х | х | х | х | | | | | | | | | |
| Parliamentarian | Rory Cline | х | х | | х | х | х | х | | | | | | |
| Staff Rep | Sheilah Shumpert | | х | х | х | | х | х | | | | | | |

Call to Order:

• Amanda Leamons called the meeting to order at 6:09 pm and gave a welcome.

Minutes:

• No Minutes were sent to approve

Principals Report: Presented by Mrs. Campbell

• No report

01.10.2023 - PVMS PTA Meeting

President Report: Presented by Amanda Leamons

- 1/12 & 1/22 Spirit Nights
- Dance Volunteers needed 1/28

Treasurer's Report:

- See Financials
 - Starting balance \$16,771.68
 - Current balance \$22,051.29
 - Cash avail. to use \$19,301.29
- We have gone over the concession budget. \$1350 budget and spent \$1400 with more events to go. We double our income on these items so Amanda will present to budget committee for budget line item increase approval

New Business / Committee Reports:

- Student Activities: Presented by Rhonda / Molly
 - 7th grade Dance 1/28
 - Volunteers needed
 - Rhonda has parent volunteers helping with decorating
 - DJ, 360 booth, semi-formal dress
 - We need to have bathroom patrol and need hallway on back side of bathrooms blocked off
 - Trivia Night was proposed previously but not sure this will happen
- Fundraising: Presented by Leigh / Betsy
 - Spirit Events
 - 2 spirit nights in Jan (this Thursday i-code and 1/22 FOB)
 - February is Tropical Smoothie
 - Color run event being planned for March. Leigh working through details with admin and staff to finalize
 - Leigh estimates \$20k can be raised but will need buy in of admin and staff to get there
- Hospitality: Presented by Jinna / Gabe
 - No Report
- Merchandise: Presented by Kimberly Molden
 - Sourcing pompoms-quote for 100 @ \$1.80/each plus start up costs, etc. \$230 for total order and will increase what we charge for them to recoup cost
 - Looking at other potential items to sell for back to school
 - Working with feeder schools to sell spirit items this Spring

- Membership:
 - No Report
- VIPs: Presented by Sarah
 - Sarah checking on due date for hours, thinking first of March
- LRPTA Council: Presented by Amanda
 - Meeting pushed back to 1/17, December meeting was reported on previously
- **Parliamentarian:** *Presented by Rory*
 - No Report
- **Staff Rep:** *Presented by Sheilah Shumpert*
 - Academic standards meeting 2/3 plus science fair and history day awards
 - Report cards going out 1/17
 - Nat'l Jr Honor Society papers going out 2/1-Ms Gibbons is over this
 - 2/1 we will no longer be able to use PVMS app and will have to use district app
 - Teacher emails should be coming weekly via lead teacher in each group
 - Anti-bullying presentation (also emailed to board)
- Communication / Social Media: Presented by Amanda
 - Remember to send communications to Cindy & Amanda

Next Board Meeting will be 2/14/2023 @ 6:00pm

Meeting was adjourned at 6:42 pm